
 
 
PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE RATEPAYERS OF THE MUNICIPALITY  
OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 
NOTICE OF COMING INTO EFFECT 

 
 
Is hereby given by the undersigned, General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer of the 
Municipality of the Township of Wentworth that: 
 
At the Regular Meeting of Council of the Township of Wentworth held on  
November 6th, 2023, the following By-Law was adopted: 
 
By-Law number 2023-005, "By-Law modifying By-Law number 2009-003 
decreeing the imposition of tax for the funding of 9-1-1 emergency centers" 
 
As of January 1st, 2024, a tax is imposed on the supply of a telephone service, 
the amount of which is, for each telephone service, $0.52 per month per 
telephone number or, in the case of a multiline service other than a Centrex 
service, per outgoing access line.  In accordance with the municipal taxation Act, 
the Minister has published December 16th, 2023 a notice in the Gazette officielle 
du Québec fixing that date of entry into force of the By-Laws that provide for the 
new 911 tax amount. 
 
The By-Law is available at the office of the undersigned as well as on the 
website, www.wentworth.ca where any interested person can review it.   
 
 
Given this 12th day of January 2024. 
 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
 

https://www.publicationsduquebec.gouv.qc.ca/fileadmin/gazette/pdf_encrypte/avis_juridiques/2350.pdf
https://www.publicationsduquebec.gouv.qc.ca/fileadmin/gazette/pdf_encrypte/avis_juridiques/2350.pdf
http://www.wentworth.ca/

